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Election of UTFA President
March 17, 2020

Dear Colleagues,

The period for nominating candidates for the position of President of UTFA has now ended. There is one
nominee: Terezia Zoric. As a result, there will not be an election and Terezia Zoric is acclaimed as
President, effective July 1, 2020, to June 30, 2022.

Please join me in congratulating Terezia and thanking her for her willingness to take on this very
important role.

Her statement can be found here.

If you have questions about the election process, please write to me at chiefreturningofficer@utfa.org.

Sincerely,

Louis Florence
Chief Returning Officer
UTFA Treasurer
chiefreturningofficer@utfa.org
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